
 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

CALL FOR APPLICATION FOR 2023 UNESCO/POLAND CO-

SPONSORED FELLOWSHIP PROGRAM IN ENGINEERING 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Permanent 

Delegation of the Republic of Kenya to UNESCO in regard to a call for 

application for 2023 UNESCO/Poland co-sponsored fellowship program in 

Engineering. This fellowship aims at promoting human resources 

capacities in the developing countries and enhancing international 

understanding and friendship among nations and people of Poland, the 

Polish National Commission for UNESCO and the UNESCO Chair for 

Science, Technology and Engineering at the AGH University of Science and 

Technology in Krakow.  

Through this initiative Thirty (30) fellowships are being offered of Six (6) 

months duration each in Poland starting on 2nd October, 2023. The 

beneficiaries of these fellowships will be given the opportunity to 

undertake an individual research programme in the field of Science, 

Technology and Engineering. More information about the fellowship 

requirements, terms and conditions and how submission of application 

should be done please visit  http://www.unesco.agh.edu.pl/en/   Link for 

the application documents www.unesco.org/en/fellowships/poland-

engineering 

All applications should be endorsed by Kenya National Commission for 

UNESCO (KNATCOM) and submitted to the UNESCO Secretariat latest 

28th April, 2023.  
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